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July 12, 2024

Jade T. Butay, Director
Department of Labor and Industrial Relations
830 Punchbowl Street, Rm. 321
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Re:  City Mill Co., Ltd. - Hawaii Dislocated Workers Act Notification
Dear Mr. Butay:
City Mill Co., Ltd. is providing you with the following information in connection with our
decision to cease warehouse operations, in accordance with the Hawaii Dislocated Workers Act

(HRS Chapter 394B-9) and Section 12-506-7 of the Hawaii Administrative Rules.

1. Name and address of the employer: City Mill Co., Ltd. 660 N. Nimitz Hwy,
Honolulu, HI. 96817

2. Person to contact: Kevin Nishida
3. Date of closing: September 12, 2024
4., Number of employees: 275

5. Approximate number of employees to be laid off or terminated: 10.
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (808) 529-5875.

Very truly yours,

( A —

Kevin Nishida
Chief Financial Officer

City Mill Company, Ltd. 660 North Nimitz Highway Honolulu, HI 96817  (808) 533-3811



